

Tuesday (of course!), August 17, 2021

Happy Tuesday, Everyone!

We hope you are doing well, staying safe, and reading books!

Actions to take now, if you haven't already

- Be sure your student has a reusable water bottle for school every day
- Remind your child to bring their mask, wear them as much as possible and carry a spare in their backpack

Important Dates

August 23rd Governance Council Business Meeting (5:30pm) September 6th - Labor Day - school closed

First Week of School!

The first week of school went pretty well. Thank you to everybody who followed directions, helped make things run smoothly and most importantly were so patient.

The Academy of Extraordinary Circumstance (Virtual Hybrid School @TTCS)

Enrollment in our virtual "Academy of Extraordinary Circumstances" is now at 92% capacity with 10 seats left. If you are interested in enrolling your student in our online learning environment for 5th through Middle School; please contact our Academy Principal: Jenn Prye at jprye@ttschool.org

ELPs

We are finalizing ELPs right now. Please use this form to sign up your student. Please note that these are first come first served, however to allow as many students as possible to benefit from these after school programs, we might have to limit how many ELPs a student can take.

Coffee Breaks Are Back!

If you are interested in joining Mr. Eide for 15 minutes to talk about anything regarding Turquoise Trail online or in person, you can sign up for a time in English or in Spanish here.

Middle School Volleyball

Try-outs will be Monday August 23rd and Tuesday August 24th in the Gym starting promptly at 4:00pm till 5:30pm. Be sure to bring your sports physical, Grade check, and Mask. COVID-19 safety guidelines will be followed, no parents allowed during try-outs or practices. Sports fees and practices will be discussed at parent meeting. If



you have any questions, please contact Head CoachL Viviao Ortega at wivortega@ttschool.org.

School Meals

You can find your August menu here! Questions about school meals? Please contact Tammie Padilla at tpadilla@ttschool.org. Please note that because students are eating in their classrooms, please only send them with a water bottle. No juice drinks or sugary drinks that can stain, be sticky or worse when spilled.

School Business

Hours: 8:00am to 3:30pm

Main Phone Number: (505) 986-4000

For attendance, questions about Tyler, records and other student info:

Viviana Ortega: vivortega@ttschool.org and Lizeth Gonzalez: lizgonzalez@ttschool.org

For curriculum, grades and discipline:

ES Principal: Stephanie Behning, sbehning@ttschool.org
MS Principal: Harry Phillips, hphillips@ttschool.org
Academy Principal: Jenn Prye, jprye@ttschool.org

For buses, aftercare, and food:

Tammie Padilla, tpadilla@ttschool.org